
East Side Walk Around 

September 20, 2019 

 

The walk-around took place on Friday, September 20, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.  Matt represented 
WestBay and Gary White and Myra Harcourt represented the ESLC. 

The next round of trimming will be starting at the pool on Monday and will continue through 
the neighbourhood for the next week or 10 days. 

 

Address and Issue     Comments 

19th Ave. NW  
Side hedge cut too short and beds not 
edged 

Hedges trimmed to window height.  Bed has 
been edged. 

19th Ave. NW  
Check on white fly infestation on ficus 
hedge.  Also requested hibiscus to be 
staked – not an HOA responsibility. 

Hedges were treated with a root treatment and 
should recover. 
Someone had staked the hibiscus. 

85th Ct. NW  
Sprinkler head on R side of house.  Ficus 
hedge too high.  Shady Lady needs trim. 

Irrigation will inspect sprinkler head today.  Ficus 
will be trimmed on next cycle but may not be as 
low as homeowner would like.  Shady lady is 
outside fence – will pass to Ray King, but looks 
fine. 

FOLLOW UP 
 86TH Ct. 
Have oleanders and hedge on back wall 
been trimmed?  Bees? 

These were skipped the last time because of 
wasp nests.  Matt will spray again before they 
are trimmed. 

Fruit from palm trees lying on ground and 
smelling and attracting rats 

Removal would be a homeowner responsibility. 

  
  
  

 


